## DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY BRYN MAWR COLLEGE

October 3, 1980

/Professor Robert M. Kingdon Director Institute for Research in the Humanities University of Wisconsin Madison, Wisconsin, 53706

Dear Brofessor Kingdon:

Thank you for your letter of September 15. As I informed Professor Biruté Ciplijauskaité, I will be happy to participate in the Calderón's symposium of March 27-28, 1981, in addition to give the Julius Weinberg Lecture on "The Languages of History."

There is no objection, of course, to include my Cadderón's Symposium lecture in the volume planned.

Looking forward to seeing you,

Sincerely

J. Ferrater Mora